
 

                                

 
Friday 16th June 2017 

 

PARENT SURVEY - June 2017 
  
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

As we come towards the end of the summer term we are keen to gather your views on what you 
feel we are doing well and to hear of any reasons where you think we could improve. We would 
love to know what you think about The Grove Primary School. 
 
We would appreciate you completing the short survey linked below. This feedback will then be used 
by the senior leadership team, governors and staff to help develop the school further. 
It shouldn't take more than 10 minutes to complete. 
 
The survey is being conducted electronically and can be completed by  

 Using the email link sent to parents who receive letters by email 

 Via the school Facebook Group 

 Via the link in the school website www.thegroveschool.net 

 Web link:  https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/M6WSYVR 
 
If you wish to receive a paper copy to complete, please contact the office who will provide you with 
a copy. 
 
Can I ask that you fill out each question to the best of your ability. All answers will be confidential 
and anonymous. In other words, no one will know who filled out this survey. This information will 
be used by our school team to measure different aspects of school and help us to make informed 
decisions  
 

The survey link will be live between Friday 16th June and Friday 7th July 
 
If you are unable to access the internet at home then please come to the office and we will provide 
access to the internet to enable you to complete the survey. 
 
Thank-you in advance for taking the time to complete our survey. 
 
With kind regards 
 
 

 
 
Ms Karen Martin 
Headteacher 

 The Grove Primary School   
Campkin Road, Cambridge.  CB4 2NB 

Tel: 01223 577017     Fax:  01223 577018 

Email  office@grove.cambs.sch.uk    Web  www.thegroveschool.net 

Headteacher  Ms Karen Martin 
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